

28th November 2023

Dear Year 6 Parents/Guardians,

We are pleased to invite you and your child/ren to a Year 6 **Open Evening** at Ysgol Cwm Brombil on **Thursday 7**th **December**.

The evening will begin at **5:00pm** with a Welcome and Introduction. There will then be an opportunity to tour the school and speak with our Prefects.

During the evening, you and your child/ ren will be able to meet key staff, including the Head of Year 7, Mrs Tomkins and have your questions about joining us in September answered.

I would be grateful if you would indicate your intention to attend the evening at the link below:

https://forms.office.com/e/8R1tVPUBSb

Thank you for your support. I look forward to meeting you on 7th December.

Your faithfully,

Mr S Clarke

Headteacher